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Hi Lindsey

I think that your ideas are good – just getting the committee off the ground is a good idea in year 
one.  Interest will grow, I am sure.

You are welcome to structure your committee to fit your needs.  It is a vague clause in the 
agreement to allow you to develop a team that suits your purpose.  There are various models 
amongst the other 5 community funds – Kincardine and Owen Sound each have 1 councillor on their 
committee, for example.

Hope that helps.  Keep us posted on the “activation” and when we might schedule another meeting.

Best,

Stuart
Community Foundation Grey Bruce
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